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Sensational swimmers showing their style! 

 
Safety first at swim school. Hand raised in the water if you need help! Kicking up a tidal wave 

for  Mrs Barnes! Ready for another great lesson at swim school. A future Olympic backstroker in 

the making! Brandon shows how well he can float! 

A wolf with a huge appetite! 

 
Kindergarten and Year 1 students                 

attended the performance of “Oink! 

The Three Little Pigs” They enjoyed the 

performance and found it very                   

humorous, especially when the wolf 

kept eating all the characters. 
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Quality Before and After School Care is coming 

 
Our Before and After School Care Program is starting 

on 1st February 2016.  

Contact details can be found on the flier. In the next 

week we will have some information packs ready for 

you. 

 

 



Reading Recovery Students Excel 

 
Shylah and Lacey have made outstanding progress in the Reading Recovery Program this se-

mester, taught by Mrs Parlett.  Both girls have gone up eleven levels in their reading. 

Tasty Treats served every Tuesday 
 

A huge thank you to all of the staff who have provided the students with tasty treats every 

Tuesday. This initiative was introduced as part of our Live Life Well Program.  

 

The students have had the chance to taste foods that they may not have had a chance to try 

before. 

Celebrating Success 

 
Our Awards Night is on Wednesday next week, 9th December starting at 6.30pm in our hall. 

We would love to see you, everyone is welcome to attend. 

 
 

 



 

Celebrating our Success 

  Positive Behaviours for Learning 

 

Class of the Week Week 8 

 

1M 

 

Student of the Week Hume  Jordan  

Brooke  

 Meehan   Michael  

Lain 

Charlie  

 Oxley    Paige  

Movie Ticket Winners Lacey  Kaylee  

House Competition Winner Week 8 

Week 9 

Meehan 

Meehan 

Citizenship Awards Riley  Level 2 

 Emma-Grace  Level 4 

 Cohen  Levels 2,3,4 

 TJ  Level 1 

 Kyla  Level 7 

 Chloe  Level 2 

 Byodi  Level 5 

 Noah Level 3 

 Mitchell  Level 11 

 Ryland  Levels 5 & 6 

 Lily  Level 3 

 Jaidah  Levels 5 & 6 

 Aiden  Levels  3 & 4 

 Liam  Levels 1 & 2 

Assembly Item Christmas Play Classes 1M & 2/3M 

Remember to keep in touch with 

what is happening at school with the 

Skoolbag App. Search “Goulburn 

South Public School” to find it. 

Fortnightly Newsletter 

 
We have changed the format of our newsletter.  What do 

you think? 

Your comments would be most appreciated. 

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________

_______________________________________________



Buzz from “The Beehive” 

 
Roster 

Thursday - Sherrie,   Friday - Sherrie,  Monday -  Sherrie,                    

Tuesday -  Sherrie,   Wednesday -  Sherrie  

Upcoming Events 

Week 9 30/11 1/12 2/12 3/12 4/12 

Week 10 7/12 8/12 9/12 

Presentation 

Night 6.30pm 

10/12 

VIP Day 

11/12 

County Fair 

Week 11 14/12 

Year 6 Farewell  

Evening 

15/12 

Class Parties 

16/12 
Class parties 

and Last day of 
school 

17/12  Staff  

Development 

Day 

18/12  Staff 

Development 

Day 

      

2016 25/1 

 

26/1 

Australia Day 

Holiday 

27/1 

 

Staff Day 

28/1 
Years 1-6 

Students return 

29/1 

 1/2 
Kindergarten 

2016 start 

    

County Fair 

 
Year 6  will be holding the annual County Fair at school on  Friday 

11th December. 

Each child who pays the $4, will received $50 of ‘County 

Fair Cash’ to spend at the fair. 

Please pay the $4 to your teacher as soon as possible. 

This is an annual celebration for everyone in our school. 

Please remember all  library books are now  due back to school. 


